
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Education Report​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   Jun 18, 2025

Movie Nights: 

●​ During the 2024-25 school year we held 12 movie events. Thank you to our sponsors: Crosby Subway, 
Unity Bank, and Crosby Fire Auxiliary for their cash donations! We will continue to use this model next 
year to keep movie nights sustainable and accessible to the community. Please see the attached profit 
and loss statement for a breakdown of the finances for this program. We ended the year with a $238.96 
profit. 

Early Childhood: 
Registration Update 

●​ As of June 17th, we have 47 students registered for Early Childhood Classes: 
○​ 9 for the morning section of Little Miners (3-year-olds) 
○​ 3 for the afternoon section of Little Miners 
○​ 19 for the 3-day/week section of Little Rangers (4-year-olds) 
○​ 16 for the 5-day/week section of Little Rangers 

Summer Picnics: 

●​ Picnics are off to a record start! We have sponsorships coming in and are being creative with our food 
choices to keep this program sustainable. 

●​ Attendance totals (Note: we only count “children” - adult chaperones are not included in this total.) 
○​ June 4th = 123  
○​ June 11th = 128 
○​ June 18th = 106 

●​ For comparison purposes, here are the numbers from the same picnics last year: 
○​ June 5th, 2024 = 74 
○​ June 12th, 2024 = 82 
○​ June 19th, 2024 - No Picnic in observance of Juneteenth holiday. 

●​ Thank you to our sponsors for the month of June - Crosby Subway, Oberg Fence, Mid MN Federal 
Credit Union and volunteers from Unity Bank. 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted by: Abby Geotz 
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